
On Saturday, March 4th and Sunday, March 5th we have been invited to Borchard Park’s 
30th Annual Spring Arts & Crafts Festival! Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool will be       
offering free Face Painting and talking to other parents about our school. This is a great 
opportunity to get the word out, but we need your help! If you can help out for just forty-
five minutes, please sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/go/5080d4eaaae2fa2fa7-face 
or talk to Miss Reese. Don’t feel comfortable face painting? That’s okay, just come to tell 
other families about our school! 

Spring Arts & Crafts Festival 
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March 2017 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

 

 1  2 

 

3 
Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 
Soccer 

4 

5 6 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

7 8 
Lunch Bunch 

Music 

9 

Lunch Bunch 

 

10  
Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 

Soccer 

11 
 

12 
 

13 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

14 15  
Lunch Bunch 

Music 

16  

Lunch Bunch 

 

17 

Toddler Class 

Lunch Bunch 

Soccer 

18 

19 20 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

21 22  
Lunch Bunch 

Music 

23 

Lunch Bunch 

24  

No School: 
Staff  

Development 

25 

 

26 27 

Lunch Bunch 
Spanish 

28 29  Lunch Bunch 
Music 

30 31  

Chapel:  

Chapel:  

Chapel: Pastor Tom Visits 
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Chapel:  

Special Person Chapel 

Grandparent’s Day! 

Winter Chili 
Cook-Off 

& Pie Tasting 

Spring Arts & 
Crafts Festival at 
Borchard Park 

Spring Arts & 
Crafts Festival at 
Borchard Park 
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This month we will be focusing on GENTLENESS. Each week we will hear stories about 
how we can be more gentle because God is gentle. On March 15th & 16th, Pastor Tom will 
come to visit and play his guitar. On March 29th & 30th, we will have our Special Person 
Chapel in the Sanctuary. Families are welcome to attend. We hope you will join us at 
9:30am! 

Chapel 

Fall Registration 

Lunch Bunch:  

Our Winter Session will continue until April 5th. Feel free to jump in anytime to join our 
friends for lunch and a little extra time to play! 

Spanish, Music & Soccer:  

Our Enrichment Classes are up and running. If you haven’t signed up, don’t be shy.  

Lunch Bunch, Spanish, Music & Soccer 

Monte Vista Presbyterian Preschool | 3797 Lynn Road | Newbury Park, CA 91320 | MVPpreschool.org | (805) 499-6610 

Fall Registration is up and running! We have over thirty spaces already filled and keep   
getting more forms every day. Beginning in the Fall, we will offer extended hours of 8:00am 
to 3:00pm in addition to our regular preschool program of 8:30am to 12:00pm. We will also 
offer Lunch Bunch and Enrichment Classes five days a week with class options rotating 
throughout the year! Some of our new options are “Storybook Engineering”, “Cooking with 
Mrs. Nelsen” and “Inspired Art”. More information will be available in May about these and 
other enrichment classes. Enroll today and tell your friends about our school! 

Cooking 

Monte Vista Presbyterian Church 
is hosting their Annual Winter 
Chilly Cook-Off on March 12th 
from 4:00pm - 6:00pm. There will 
be prizes for different age groups, 
so this is a great opportunity to 
start cooking with your child! 

Winter Chili Cook-Off 

Beginning April 27th, Mrs. Nelsen will be offering a Cooking Enrichment Class. Sign ups will 
be available at the beginning of April. This four week class is just one of the many that we 
plan to offer this Fall. Be on the lookout for the registration form! 


